
 

 

 

Year 1 and 2 

Safari Pete Visit 

 

Monday 9th March 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents / carers,  

 

We will be having a visit from Safari Pete on 17.03.20.  

 

As part of our topic Animal Kingdom, we have organised for Safari Pete to visit our school. The children 

will learn about wildlife, conservation, and communities that live alongside the wildlife. This is an 

exciting opportunity for your child to see live animals and develop their understanding of animals even 

further.   

We kindly request that you make a payment (via ParentPay) of £5.00 to cover the cost of the visit.  

Please make payment by Friday 13th March 2020. 

 

Kind regards,  

Mrs Ubor and Miss Cetin 

 

 

 


